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From: John stubbs
To: tlambe@comcast.net
Cc: Tim Begley
Subject: Roof flashing
Date: Friday, June 5, 2020 12:10:59 PM

We received word back finally from Don Kennedy roofing in regular days to the flashing behind the gutter. They
 have came back with a price of $10,000 to put a drip edge and foam filler under the panels. They need an answer
 pretty quickly since it needs to be done before true roof coating which is scheduled for Monday.

Item 2 was the need to replace the insulation in the wall above the block. To change out all of this insulation would
 cost $2,000 and will need to be done as the old insulation cane apart anytime we touched it.

Let me know as soon as possible about the drip edge and foam filler.

Thanks,
John Stubbs, Owner
Stubbs Construction Services LLC
931-787-1313 Office
931-510-6585 Mobile=
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